
Your Excellency,  
 
 
It was a great shock for us to hear the sad news of attacks on Government building in 
Oslo and youth camp at Utøya committed last Friday. We were deeply grieved to 
know of numerous dead, injured and still missing people in that tragedy. We fully 
condemn these inhuman acts of violence which have no place in the democratic 
peaceful world.   
 
 
In the name of Msgr. Jan Baxant, Bishop of Litoměřice, and mine, we would like to 
express our deep sympathy for those who lost their life, their families and friends and 
for your country. We stand by all the afflicted in these cruel moments and assure 
them of our prayers.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Fr Stanislav Přibyl, C.Ss.R. 
Vicar General 
Diocese of Litoměřice 
 
 


